
 
 
 

September 23rd, 2022 

 

Dear Physicians, Providers and Staff: 

UR Medicine’s Molecular Diagnostics Laboratory is experiencing operational delays resulting in longer than usual 
turn-around times for our Myeloid/CLL Next-generation sequencing (NGS) panel (MCMP).   The expected turn-
around time for non-urgent cases is now 4-5 weeks.  Some samples will be prioritized based upon medical 
need.  Due to instrument and staffing limitations, it will likely take several weeks to work through our backlog of 
cases.  We appreciate your patience.     

 

From: Audrey Jajosky, MD, PhD 
Associate Director of Molecular Diagnostics 
UR Medicine Labs 
Phone: (585) 276-0829 
Email: Audrey_Jajosky@URMC.Rochester.edu 
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